
From: 
Sent: 6/14/2012 12:09:46 PM 
To: 'aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov' (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Meeting with General Hagan and Chris Johns 

Chris Johns could be available to meet with General Hagan on Wed., June 20 at 4pm. Is it possible to make this 
time work for General Hagan? I can have Chris meet him at his office. 

Please advise. 

Thanks! 

Redacted 
Assistant to the President 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale Street. 32nd Floor | 

Redacted 

Redacted 
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